
Submitter: Lynne ODonnell 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure: HB4021 

Last I checked we claimed that we lived in a democracy in which we get to VOTE for 

our leaders.  Our founding fathers set up a system with three branches of 

government so no one branch would have all the power.   This is the opposite of that.   

Under no circumstances should a governor be allowed to appoint a representative of 

the people. 


